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SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

TUESDAY, MARCH 22, 2022 
 
 

Attending via Zoom:  Magi Winslow, Scott Levan, Greg Sottile 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3:30p.m. by First Selectman Magi Winslow. 
 
Motion:  Magi Winslow/Greg Sottile – Unanimous 
To add $50,000.00 to Line #51 “Municipal Reserve Contribution” as directed by the 
Board of Finance. The Total of the Proposed BOS General Government Budget for 
2022-2023 is now $2,125,195.00. 
 
Motion:  Magi Winslow/Scott Levan – Unanimous 
To adjourn the meeting at 3:32p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Magi Winslow 
Selectmen’s Office 
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